

MARLBOROUGH PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY

London Road Isleworth TW7 5XA

Head of School: Mrs. K. Gill

Executive Headteacher: Mr. G. Murrell

Telephone: 020 8560 3978

e-mail: office@marlborough.hounslow.sch.uk

website: www.marlboroughschool.net

January 24, 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Miss Heap – Maternity Leave – Arrangements for Nursery

We are delighted to announce that Miss Heap has given birth to a healthy baby boy called Jack.

In order to cover Miss Heap's teaching responsibilities in Nursery during her maternity leave, we are very pleased to inform you that Mrs Redman has agreed to take the lead role and will be assisted by Ms Sahota who joined Marlborough at the beginning of the Spring Term. Please be assured that both of these members of staff have considerable experience teaching in early years' education.

Finally, we are sure that you will join us in offering Miss Heap and her family our warmest congratulations.

Thank you for your continuing support,

Yours sincerely,

G.R. Murrell

Mr Gary Murrell (Executive Headteacher)

Mrs Kam.Gill (Head of School)

DANO

